Docket No. 50-483 FEB 1 % 18R

Union Electric Company
ATTN: Mr. Donald F. Schnell

Senjior Vice President - Nuclear
Post Office Box 149 - Mail Code 400
St. Louis, MO 63166

Gentlemen:

This refers to the routine safety inspection conducted by

Mr. B. L. Bartlett, Ms. D. R. Calhoun, and Ms. K. R. Marcus of
this office from November 16, 1991 through January 31, 1992, of
activities at Callaway Plant, Unit 1, authorized by NRC Operating
License NPF-30, and to the discussion of our findings with

Mr. J. D. Blosser and others of your staff at the conclusion of
the inspection.

The enclosed copy of our inspection report identifies areas
examined during the inspection. Within these areas, the
inspection consisted of a selective examination of procedures and

representative records, observations, and interviews with
personnel.

No violations of NRC requirements were identified during the
course of this inspection.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission’s regulations,
a copy of this letter and the enclosed inspection report will be
placed in the NRC Public Document Rcom.

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this
inspection.

Sincerely,
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Richard C. Knop, C%ief,
Reactor Projects, Branch 3

F

Enclosure: 1nspe~tion Report
No. 50-483/91019 (DRP)

See Attached Distr.hution
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Union Electric Company

DRistribution

cc w/enclosure:

G. L. Randolph, Vice President,
Nuclear Operations

J. V. Laux, Manager,
Quality Assurance

Tom P. Sharkey, Supervising Engineer,
Site Licensing

DCD/DCB (RIDS)

Licensing Fee Management Branch

Resident Inspector, RIII

Region IV

Resident Inspector, Wolf Creek

K. Drey

Chris R. Rogers, P. E.
Utility Division, Missouri
Public Service Commission

CFA, Inc.

Gerald Charnoff, Esq.

Thomas Baxter, Esq.

K. A. Kucera, Deputy Director
Department of Natural Resources

Gail Christoffer, DRSS
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